July 25, 2019

TO: LOCSD Board of Directors

FROM: Vicki Milledge, Director

SUBJECT: Agenda item 9E — 8/1/2019 Board Meeting
Los Osos Community Advisory Council (LOCAC) Report

President

Marshail E. Ochylski As District Representative at the July 25, 2019 LOCAC meeting, | reported to
the Council that:

Vice President
Charles L. Cesena A. The District still has low income assistance funds for installing sewer

laterals. For further assistance call the District office at 805 528 9379 to
have forms mailed to you or go on our web site www.losososcsd.org.

Directors

Matthew D. Fourcroy

Vicki L. Milledge B. The District is starting a social media campaign to update and involve the
Christine M. Womack whole community. If you wish to join the email list, please call the District

Office at 805-528-9370.
General Manager oo . ) . .
Renee Osborne C. District staff is creating a flyer outlining the ways the community can prepare
for the possibility that PG&E may have to shut down electricity in an
emergency situation. Staff plans to post the flyer on the website, fire station,

District Accountant library and around town.

Robert Stilts, CPA

D. Laura Durban is the District's new Administrative Service Manager and has

Unit Chief already begun her training. Administrative Services Manager Ann Kudart is
Scott M. Jalbert

retiring.
Battalion Chief E. Our new General Manager, Ron Munds, begins with the District on Monday,
Greg Huang August 121", The current General Manager, Renee Osborne, and Mr. Munds

are meeting frequently and keeping each other updated.
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